
Phishing scheme imitates Better Business Bureau 
 

A phishing scheme is targeting business owners across the area, impersonating the 
Better Business Bureau.  

It's an email, claiming to be from the BBB, informing businesses about an alleged 
complaint filed against them by customers.  

The BBB says not to open the email or click any attachments.  

They say they rarely send emails, preferring standard mail instead. The only reason 
businesses would receive an email from them is if they expressly requested online 
communications.  

 


